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Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to hold Public Meeting  

Commission to continue review of Community Mitigation Fund applications 
 
WHO:               Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chairman 

Stephen Crosby,  Commissioner Gayle  Cameron,  
Commissioner  Lloyd MacDonald ,  Commissioner Bruce Stebbins 
and Commissioner Enrique Zuniga 

 
WHAT:              The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) will hold its 221st  open 

public meeting on WEDNESDAY, June 28, 2017.  
 

 The Commission will continue its review and is expected to vote on the 
remaining Community Mitigation Fund applications.  

  

 The Expanded Gaming Act created the Community Mitigation Fund to help 
entities offset costs related to the construction and operation of a gaming 

establishment. Visit the Community Mitigation Fund page on 
MassGaming.com to learn more about the 2017 applications and guidelines.  

 
For a complete list of agenda items, view the official Meeting Notification 

and Agenda.  
 

A LIVE STREAM will be available on the MassGaming homepage. In addition, 
community members are invited to follow along with live meeting updates 

by connecting with the Commission on Twitter, @MassGamingComm. 
 
WHERE:            Massachusetts Gaming Commission 

              101 Federal Street, 12th Floor, Boston, MA 
 

WHEN:              WEDNESDAY, June 28, 2017 at 12:30 p.m.  
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